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On behalf of the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities, I am pleased to report that the
accreditation of Truckee Meadows Community College has been reaffirmed on the basis of the spring
2007 Focused Interim Evaluation Report and visit regarding Recommendations 1,2,3,4 and 5 of the fall
2005 Comprehensive Evaluation Report. These matters were the subject of Commission correspondence
dated January 24,2006. Congratulations on receiving this continued recognition.

As you know, Recommendations 3, 4 and 5 of the fall 2005 Comprehensive Evaluation Report were areas
of non-compliance with Commission criteria for accreditation. hI reaffirming accreditation, the
Commission has determined that Recommendations 3, 4 and 5 of the fall 2005 Comprehensive Evaluation
Report are now substantially in compliance with Commission criteria.

If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best wishes for a rewarding 2007-2008 academic year.

Sincerely,

President

SEE:rb

cc: V'1>r. Jowel Laguerre, Vice President for Academic Affairs
Mr. Bret Whipple, Chair, Board of Regents
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